
 

 

 

BY RESS PORTAL  

November 12, 2018 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto ON M4P 1E4  

Dear Ms. Walli:  

Re:  Letter of Clarification  

 OEB File Number: EB-2018-0082  

——————————————————————————————————————— 
The purpose of this letter is to clarify the relief requested by the Applicants in paragraph 
6(5) on page 11 of the Applicants’ final submission submitted on October 19, 2018.  In 
particular, the Applicants would like to clarify that the Applicants are requesting an 
amendment of the distribution license of ETPL to include the service area of WCHEI 
pursuant to Section 18 and/or Section 74 of the Ontario Energy Board Act, 1998. 

An electronic version of this letter is being filed through the Board's RESS portal. The 
requisite number of paper copies will follow by mail.  

 

Yours truly,  

[Original Signed] 

Graig Pettit 
Vice-President & General Manager 
ERTH Power Corporation  
formerly Erie Thames Powerlines Corporation 
 
cc: Board Staff and All Intervenors 
 Larry McCabe, President, West Coast Huron Energy Inc. 
 Tyler Moore, Legal Counsel to the Parties  

  


